

Judge Alan L. King Presiding Judge Chief Election Official, Jefferson County kinga@jccal.org (205) 325-5203

Judge Sherri C. Friday fridays@jccal.org (205) 325-5426

S. Jacquelyn Rhodes Chief Clerk rhodesj@jccal.org (205) 325-5203

Accounting (205) 325-5424

Elections (205) 254-7387

Judicial (205) 325-5420

Recording (205) 325-5411 (205) 325-5412

Social Workers (205) 325-5009

Staff Attorney (205) 325-5203

## **BESSEMER DIVISION**

Judge Elizabeth North Deputy Probate Judge northe@jccal.org (205) 481-3253

Accounting (205) 425-8208

Judicial (205) 481-4102

Recording (205) 481-4100

## PROBATE COURT OF JEFFERSON COUNTY

Established 1850

716 RICHARD ARRINGTON, JR. BLVD. N., RM. 120 BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA 35203

jeffcoprobatecourt.com · jeffcoelectionsal.com

October 5, 2015

Dear Candidates, Municipalities of Jefferson County, and other interested parties:

On Tuesday, September 22, 2015, nominations were accepted to fill the seats of the Citizens Supervisory Commission for the Municipal Employee Representative and County Employee Representative. For the County Employee Representative, one nomination was received and as a result, no election will be necessary; however, we did not receive any nominations for a Municipal Employee Representative.

Due to the aforementioned circumstances, nominations are hereby reopened and will be accepted on Friday, October 16, 2015, in the Jefferson County Probate Court, First Floor, Room 140 (Election Office), Jefferson County Courthouse, 716 Richard Arrington Blvd., Birmingham, Alabama 35203. If needed, the election will be held on Tuesday, October, 27, 2015.

Pursuant to the Enabling Act of the Personnel Board, a commission member may succeed himself for one year only; however, no employee of any municipal police or fire department and no employee of any other municipal department shall succeed an employee of the same municipal department as a member of the commission. In addition, no single municipality shall have employee representation upon the commission for more than three successive terms. Therefore, nominees from the Tarrant Police Department cannot be accepted.

Sincerely,

Alan L. King \
Judge of Probate

as Chair, Citizens Supervisory Commission